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There wasn’t much news happening at the July meeting. A
lot of members out of town, etc. etc. Therefore, there will
not be a mail out newsletter for this month. Hopefully we
can pick back up on this next month.

Randy feels pretty good about the orders for the Primble
knife and will cut off the order process at the August meet-
ing. So, if you know of someone contemplating purchasing
the John Primble and hasn’t done so, please advise them
to do so right away.

The next meeting will be Tuesday August 3 at 7PM. Hope
to see you there for all the latest.

Stay Cool! It is Hot!
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